
From: Raymond O’Flaherty 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 June 2021  
To: All employees 
Subject: Message from Raymond: An opportunity to Make A Difference 
 

 
 

  

 

  

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Earlier today, I travelled to the Sandown Racecourse Vaccination Centre managed by Monash Health in 

Springvale. 

 

I was joined by colleagues from our Infrastructure and Stations teams, who were keen and eligible to 

receive their COVID-19 vaccine. This follows expanded eligibility for designated frontline Transport 

workers, announced by the Minister for Health, Martin Foley. 

 

 

 

I was also pleased to receive my COVID-19 vaccination recently – so too was Rob Duvel, our Executive 

Director, Safety and People.   

 



As you know, Metro continues to follow the latest 

public health advice and we encourage our 

people to do the same.  

 

I urge all colleagues who are eligible to consider 

the opportunity to get vaccinated, in keeping with 

the current public health advice. 

 

The Department of Health has advised that 

available COVID-19 vaccines are safe – and that 

people should speak with their GP, should they 

have any questions.  

 

We will continue to keep you informed of any 

future expansions of the vaccine program, 

relevant to the ‘Transport worker’ designation. 

 

To find out more about vaccine bookings and 

eligibility – and for the latest public health 

guidance, including a regularly updated list of 

exposure sites – please continue to visit 

coronavirus.vic.gov.au 

 

I want to thank everyone who joined me today 

and to our hosts at Monash Health.  

 

Stay safe and take care. 

 

Raymond 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 

http://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/

